[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Caroline Clapson 
Sent: 08 June 2018 16:53
To: Andrew Lewis
Subject: RE: Heyford masterplan 18/00825/HYBRID

Hi Andy,

Please can you ensure that the new application makes provision for construction apprenticeships and  an  Employment, Skill and Training  Plan as per the attached email trail where I set out in detail what will be needed from this new application (assuming it is in the region of 1600 dws) and also so that it is in accordance with the recently adopted Developer Contributions SPD..

Please come back to me if you need anything else on this.

Caroline
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